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Dear colleagues,
I’m writing to express my strong interest in a possible job shadowing opportunity at (Nome dell’Istituzione] under the Erasmus+ Staff Mobility for Training program.  
As part of the administrative staff of (indicare ufficio) at Tor Vergata University of Rome, I’m particularly interested in shadowing colleagues at your University with a focus on [Area di interesse]. Ideally, this would take place over [numero di giorni] days sometime in [Mese] 2024, but I could be flexible to accommodate your schedule. 
Through this experience, I am eager to learn more about the strategies and best practices implemented at your University in the above area, and possibly share some of our own approaches.
As you know, the Erasmus+ application process requires prior confirmation of a welcoming host university. While I await Tor Vergata University’s selection process, any information on potential colleagues or departments that would be open to hosting a staff member for job shadowing would be greatly appreciated.
I am excited about the prospect of being accepted as an Erasmus+ exchange participant and fostering a valuable exchange of knowledge between our universities. 
The deadline to participate in the project is March 24th, so your timely response would be greatly appreciated. Once confirmed, I will forward a form for you to complete to formalize my participation before the said deadline.
Thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you.
Best regards,
(Firma)	


